
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In honor of Logan, Tracy and Jack would like to give a  

Mickey Mouse stuffed doll and a Potbelly Sandwich Shop gift card  

to EVERY child in the  

Cardiac Care Unit at Lurie Children’s Hospital.  

Their goal is to bring a smile to the faces of all the  

children in memory of Logan. 
 

Please consider a donation of $20  

which will cover the cost of  

ONE Mickey Mouse and ONE Potbelly gift Card.  
 

 Please take an envelope and return it  

 with your donation by December 22nd. 

**Please make checks payable to Tracy Bergacker** 

Gifts will be distributed to Lurie Children’s Hospital  

on January 17th - Logan’s birthday.   
 

 

 
Thank You 

For our Giving Tree this year please join Crossroads in honoring  

Our Little Light, Logan! 


